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Barry LaVigne Celebrates 20 Years of Service with the Durham Fire Department 

Congratulations to Firefighter Barry LaVigne on completing 20 years of service to the 
Town of Durham.  Barry began his career in the fire service in 1996 and was hired as a 
full-time Firefighter by the Durham Fire Department on March 24, 2003.   

In addition to his firefighter duties, Barry serves as the Fire Department’s Coordinator 
for Personal Protective Equipment (PPE).   

The department recently held a small celebration to recognize Barry’s dedicated service 
and efforts to improve the health and safety of fire department members through his 
continuing focus on PPE and firefighter gear maintenance. 

Congratulations, Barry!   

 

Pictured:  Ryan McFadden, Randall Trull, Steve Jautaikis, Evan Crafts, Barry LaVigne, 
Artie Boutin, Dave Emanuel, Dave Blatchford, Will Lenharth, Jason Best, Matt Hunt, 
Todd Selig.   

 


